
BAI LEY BUGLE

A lu m n i  Receive 

Service Kcstinqs

u

Howard '.Botkin-Top' Sg-U
V/illr.i’d Dor’x s --- Sgt...
Garner Saijndor3“-Sgt,
G, G* Morgan---- Gpl.
Julius Sador--Captain

NAVY:
Hilton Pinch Chiof

Potty Offlcor ‘
George Miller Chief

Potty Officer 
Joe Homor Mullins-Lt,
Cradford Pinch 1st,

Class Petty Officor
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S t a f f  D e s i re s  

To E xch ang e  Papers

In order to l o a m  
v/hat other schools are 
doing and to give them 
an idea of v/hat the 
students' activities 
in Bailey are, an ex­
change list is being 
arranged for the Bai­
ley Bugle by the edi­
tor.
Thi s list includo s 
rincipally schools 
ssuing mimeograph pa­

pers. Among those in­
cluded G.re Greenville, 
S.C.; Mingo Junction, 
Ohio; Rockingham,K,C.; 
Fred Olds Gr, School 
and Broughton High, 
Raleigh.
The editor states 

that the staff v/ishes 
to exchange v/ith any 
school interested.

PIT-COOKED 
BARBECUE

our specidility

November 13. 1942____

H ere A n d  N o w

STUDENTS attending the 
State--Carolina foot­
ball game v/ere Martin 
Liles,Tommy Etheridge, 
Bobby J. Corbett, Carl 
Walker Jr., Louis Bis- 
sette, Hollis Haskin, 
Willis Manning, Adolph 
Brantley, J. C. Lamm, 
Charles D. Phillips, 
Bobby Stott, and Rich­
ard Stott.

86 TICKETS have boon 
issued free of charge 
to children bringing 
100 lbs. of scrap. 
The offer still holds 
good.

SCIENCE becomes s'o 
important to Ivan 
Denton that ho has 
bought a microscope 
in order to study and 
make his experiments 
in biology.

DR. J. S. TIPPETT, 
educational professor 
at tho University of 
North Carolina, v/rites 
a card to tho editor 
offering criticism of 
tho Bailey Bugle.

TYPISTS for the paper 
will now include the 
first year students 
who have shovm the
most progress.

PAVORITE typo of book 
in the high school li­
brary proves to be 
fiction. More of those 
^ e  issued each week 
than any other.

SCHOOL STORE, operated 
by Carl Walker Jr., is 
open every day before 
classes begin and dur­
ing lunch.

MARINES:
John D. Bissette-Cpl.
Bertice Strickland--

Sgt.

Preoman Vick -Pvt,
1st. Class

\  , 1 ' <;

PLATE 
LUNCHES

35c 

HOT-DOGS

3a EACH

HAMBUKGEKS

lO i EACH 
BAIlE'i: N.C._______

0/ne Wifh L/s 
and

fa t The Food 
O f  The Best 

C o o h

FBINICH'S CAP


